Time to start planning for the 2024 WFIWC.
SILENT AUCTION

In 2023 we raised over $650.00 for the

Western Forest Insect Work Conference Memorial Scholarship Fund

Bring your donation to the 2024 WFIWC meeting in Missoula, MT
or mail it ahead of time to 
Amy Gannon

MT DNRC Forest Pest Mgt

2705 Spurgin Road

Missoula, MT 59804

Examples of items to donate
Insect Themed Jewelry 

Books 
Historical Items (Forestry, Entomology)

OR ANYTHING YOU CAN THINK OF!
If you have questions about this effort or would like to help with the event, please contact: Monica Gaylord (928-556-2074), monica.gaylord@usda.gov.
